From: Julie Clement [mailto:_]

Sent: January-29-21 1:37 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca>
Subject: Proclamation Request

Hi

| would be grateful if the City of Port Moody could consider declaring May Celiac Awareness
month, and attach a copy of last year's proclamation in support of this.

If you need any further information don't hesitate to contact me
Kind regards
Julie Clement (Port Moody resident)

Director
BC Chapter, Canadian Celiac Association
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